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Dear Customer: 
 
Starting on Monday, October 3, 2016, the entrance known as the “Trolley Entrance” on the east side 
of the station near the ticket vending machines and entrance to the MUNI rail yard will be closed. 
The entrance will stay closed until approximately December 31, 2016.  
 
The closure is for passenger safety while BART and SFMTA are completing construction projects 
on the east side of the station. SFMTA has projects outside the gate and BART will continue work 
on our Eastside Connection Project which, when finished will improve access to the station. 
 
Entrances from Ocean Ave. and Geneva Ave. will remain open during construction. 
 
We apologize for this inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 
 
You can get automated BART Service Advisories (BSA) on your phone. BART offers both email and text 
options. To sign up for BSAs, please visit us at www.bart.gov/alerts. 
 
Follow us on Twitter @sfbart for news or @sfbartalert for automated service advisories. 
 
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at  
(510) 465-2278. 
如需語言援助服務，請致電 BART 公共交通資訊中心，電話號碼為 (510) 465-2278. 
통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del BART al  
(510) 465-2278. 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên Chở Công Cộng 
của BART tại số (510) 465-2278. 
Kung kailangan mo ang tulong ng mga serbisyo ng wika, paki tawagan ang BART Transit Information Center 
na (510) 465-2278. 
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